
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio & Meningitis ACWY vaccine 
  
If you would like your child to receive the Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio & Meningitis ACWY 
vaccine in school please follow this link to complete an online consent form: 
  
https://www.nhsimms.uk/TDIPVACWY/information?Id=143854&Type=TDIPVACWY 
  
The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on Wednesday 9 February 2022. 
The link will close on Sunday 23 January 2022. If your child has already had the DTP 
or MenACWY vaccine please disregard this email.  
 
If you have any problems accessing the link or would like to provide consent verbally 
please telephone 0333 358 3397 option 2 (1, 2). 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Immunisation Team 

Hull & East Riding Immunisation Team 
Immunisations.EastRiding@intrahealth.co.uk 
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